
 

                          

Welcome to Primary 7 

 

 

June 2021 

We are looking forward to seeing you back in 

school in August! 
 
 

7B (ROOM 13) 

 
7B’s teacher this year is Miss Laura Boyd.  

This will be the children coming from  

Mr McGovern’s class. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P7M (ROOM 14) 

 

7M’s teacher this year is Mrs Lynn McMillan.  

This will be the children coming from  

Miss Burley’s class. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

7D (ROOM 15) 

7D’s teacher this year is Miss Caryn 

Davidson.  

This will be the children coming from  

Miss McGhee’s class. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As you enter your final year at Heathfield 

Primary we have lots of exciting weeks and 

months ahead, filled with fun, unforgettable 

experiences and of course, lots of hard work. 

 

From day 1, you will begin making memories 

that will last a lifetime, as we prepare you 

for your upcoming move to secondary school. 

 

Let the adventure begin! 

 

Welcome to #TEAMP7 
 

 

 

 

 

 
After years of hard 

work you have 

reached your final 

year at Heathfield 

Primary and I 

couldn’t be more 

excited about 

working with you 

in August. 

 I feel very 

privileged to be 

your teacher in 

Primary 7.  

I am so excited to 

be part of your 

Primary 7 journey. 

 

I am very excited 

about welcoming you 

into P7D after the 

summer. I’m really 

looking forward to 

making memories 

with you all in this, 

your very special 

final year at 

Heathfield Primary! 



 

Important Information                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School lunches will be provided in the dining hall. Please check the 

menu sent out to see what delicious hot and cold meals are on 

offer each day. 

Packed lunches will continue to be in the classrooms. 

 

Entry and exit will be through the Primary 7 door, which opens 

on to the main playground. 

Please remember to sanitize your hands on the way in and out 

of the building. 

 
 

Please note that all stationery will be provided by the 

school and you do not need to bring your own. This helps us 

avoid undue clutter and makes sanitizing the desks easier. 

As P7 is such an important year, pupils are expected to 

wear uniform at all times. Our uniform is a white shirt, 

red tie with black or grey trousers/skirt/shorts. They are 

regularly representing the school on school trips and during 

transition events where uniform is essential but this will 

also help to prepare children for the high standard of 

uniform that is expected at Prestwick Academy. 


